Room 2 — Newsletter

Week 1 / Term 2

During Term 2, Rooms 1 & 2 took part in Project Island Song. During this time, we
completed an inquiry into the project and discovered all the work they were doing to
make some of the islands in the bay pest free.

The final part of the inquiry was a trip to the pest free islands in the bay. We travelled
by bus to Paihia wharf, and boarded a boat which took us to the islands. We were able
to see firsthand all the new trees that were growing and heard all the birds that were
now able to live there peacefully without the threat of pests.

One of our jobs during this trip was to build rat traps to catch rats around our school
and at home. Here are some of our rat traps.
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